
From: davisdj@htfcu.org <davisdj@htfcu.org>
To:  

Date: 9/13/2017 2:18:52 PM
Subject: Please support the Amodei-Aguilar amendment ~ Website email from David Davis

Lt. Governor Bryant, The House of Representatives is considering a bipartisan amendment by Reps. 
Mark Amodei (R-Nev.) and Pete Aguilar (D-Calif.) I ask that you represent America's credit unions 
and save them from being targeted by the banks. This amendment is expected to be voted on this 
week. Thank you for your help. David J. Davis
 

David Davis
 
186 Bateaux Dr
 
Summerville, SC 29483
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